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Thursday August 9th 2018

Year 6 Residential Visit

Dear Parents/Carers,

Following our recent letter regarding the Year 6 residential visit to Bryntysilio we are delighted to say that we have managed to secure an alternative residential provision for our children.

Mrs O’Brien, Miss Atkins and I have visited Kingswood Outdoor Education Centre, Colomendy, North Wales today, spending time exploring the activities and accommodation. We were really pleased with the centre and the wonderful opportunities it has to offer our children.

We have booked the centre for the later time of Monday 8th October – 12th October which will give us time to meet with you when we return to school in September to discuss the residential in more detail. A letter detailing the ‘Year 6 Kingswood Residential Visit’ will follow during the first week back to school in September.

In the meantime, for more information please visit Kingswood’s website at:  kingswood.co.uk 

We thank you so much for your co-operation whilst we have been dealing with the situation and hope you enjoy the rest of the summer break.

Best wishes,


[bookmark: _GoBack]

Mrs K Bargh
Executive Headteacher 
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